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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘thrive’ 

 

 Congratulations to 

Attenborough! You’re just 

one point ahead of Skylark 

with 458 points so far!  

   

 We’ve done it! We now  

 have more than 200 

 followers on Twitter.  

 Thanks to all those who  

 have helped spread the 

 word! 

 

 Next week sees the  

 launch of  the BAFTA Kids 

 competition at The Suthers 

 School keep an eye out for 

 more details coming 

 soon!  

 

 Congratulations to all 

students who passed their 

Junior Lifeguarding Award 

this week and to everyone 

for taking part in a fab  

 gala! Prizes and certificates 

 on their way!  

 

 More info about the new-

build project is on the way! 

keep a check on your inbox  

      to stay up to date.  

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 

 

Swimming Success and Catapult Champions! 

This week, students competed in their very first swimming gala which 

saw some outstanding performances from both form groups. Congratu-

lations to Cody Harrison who was named Stand-Out Swimmer of the 

day and to all the students who have succeeded in completing their 

Junior Lifeguarding Award. Certificates for this will be available soon as 

will prizes for all of our Star Swimmers, including Reece Coy, Amelia 

Beresford-Wilson, Charlotte Pemberton, Tom Bradey and Megan 

Smalley.  

Congratulations are also in order for our Catapult Challenge winner, 

Aleksander Zak, whose self-made catapult narrowly saw off competition 

from the other finalists to claim top spot and show off his design and 

technology skills. Well done, Alex!   

Students have been getting webwise this week 

with an assembly supporting Safer Internet Day 

2018. For more information about how you can 

help your child, click here.  

Congratulations to Attenborough—edging ahead by just 

1 point with a total of 458! 

Attenborough and Skylark are almost neck 

and neck in the race to become House 

Chinese New Year is coming 

and we’ve been celebrating 

Chinese culture in our enrich-

ment sessions. Chinese Club 

have been learning all about 

the new year animals and as 

you can see above, the Creative 

Arts team are putting the finish-

ing touches to their fiery red 

dragon! An incredible work of 

art! Well done everyone! 

Celebrating World Cultures EVERY POINT COUNTS!  

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018/safer-internet-day-2018-top-tips-parents-and-carers

